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Qctober 22, 1997

THE COBB COMPANY MOVES

Our growth has caused us to need larger space. The Cobb Company has bought an
office at Pine Park Centre, an office condominium park. The new address is on the
letterhead.

We start moving on October 29", 1997, and should be completely moved in by
November 3rd. We will still be on the South Trail, but now we will be a few hundred
vards south of Stickney Point Road. You can call the old numpber (listed above) to
find out what the new telephone number and facsimile number will be.

All correspondence should be addressed to the new location beginning October
29t 1997

Thank you,

From all of us at

the Cobb Company
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Katherine L. Cobb, President




